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NAHU’s Capitol Conference Addresses Healthcare Reform

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Healthcare policymakers and leaders will address the future of health reform under the current Administration at the National Association of Health Underwriters’ 30th Annual Capitol Conference. More than 700 health insurance agents, brokers and consultants are expected to attend the conference, held at the Hyatt Regency on Capitol Hill February 24-26. NAHU members will discuss policy issues with their elected representatives – issues such as improving market stability and enacting sensible legislation that promotes patient-centered, value-based and high-quality healthcare for American workers and their families. 

“It is important that we continue to provide our members with the most updated information and tools they need about health reform under the new Administration while giving them a voice to have an impact on policy decisions that have yet to be made,” said NAHU CEO Janet Trautwein. “We are educating agents and brokers so they know what to expect and how to best prepare and assist their clients.”

Speakers include: Seema Verma, CMS administrator; Nick Buettner, VP of product, Blue Zones Project; Den Bishop, president, Holmes Murphy; Senator Mike Rounds (R-SD); Senator Todd Young (R-IN); Representative Lauren Underwood (D-IL); Representative Joe Courtney (D-CT); Representative Kurt Schrader (D-OR); Representative Adrien Smith (R-NE); Representative Ann Kuster (D-NH); Jim Parker, senior advisor to the secretary for health reform at the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services; Randy Pate, CMS deputy administrator and the director of the Center for Consumer Information and Insurance Oversight; and many other industry professionals.
“Every year, our members look forward to engaging in an open discussion about healthcare reform with their legislators,” said NAHU President Patricia Griffey. “We believe there is a critical need to ensure that the healthcare delivery system is solvent, accessible and efficient. NAHU’s Capitol Conference gives us the tools we need to help our clients access the coverage they deserve at a price they can afford.”

The National Association of Health Underwriters represents 100,000 professional health insurance agents and brokers who provide insurance for millions of Americans. NAHU is headquartered in Washington, DC. For more information, visit www.nahu.org.
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